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With Old Fashioned Days behind us, we are officially ready for summer! I would like to thank the 
Arcanum Area Business Association for again putting together OFD. Great job to all! Please look 
out for our kids running around town enjoying the weather. Speaking for the council and myself, 
please come to our committee and council meetings. We love the interaction we’ve been 
receiving and look forward to our bright future together. 
 
Zoning Reminder. With tick season upon us, please make sure you are keeping your grass cut 
below zoning height requirements. The requirements apply not only to residences and 
businesses, but also vacant lots. Additionally, please make sure to not blow your grass into the 
street or into storm drains. We thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 
Employee Spotlight.  Randy Baker has been a Village of Arcanum 
employee for the past 18 years. Randy started his career with us as a 
Utility Craftsman and is currently certified as a Lineman I. He lives outside 
Arcanum with his wife Karin and has a daughter Brooklyn and son Austin 
who graduated from Arcanum Schools. Outside of work, Randy enjoys 
coaching baseball and working on the farm. I thank Randy for his many 
years of service to the village and look forward to the rest of his career 
serving the village!   
 
Arcanum Pool. The Arcanum Village Pool opens June 3rd, 2019.  Pool 
passes may be purchased at the Arcanum Public Pool. The pool telephone 
number beginning June 3rd will be (937) 692-8230. 
 
Police Chief Search. We have posted the position of Police Chief in multiple print and digital 
media outlets. Applications are being accepted through our search firm until June 7th. I will keep 
residents posted as the search continues. 
 
Old Village Building/New Village Building. For those of you who weren’t able to stop by our booth 
at Old Fashioned Days, please review last week’s articles in the Early Bird and Daily Advocate. We 
wanted to give residents more information on how and why we are moving in the direction of 
the New Village Building and location. 
 
Code Red program.  To date, we have had approximately 25% of eligible citizens enroll in our 
Code Red program. I would like to see this number increase. Please remember that this is a FREE 
notification system for all residents who are clients of Arcanum Water and Light.  You can sign up 
and select your notification preference at villageofarcanum.com.  Sign-up only takes a few 
minutes, but could save your life! 
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